
12th July 2024

The Keys Newsletter

Dear Parent / Carer,

As many of you are aware, Mr Robinson is with our Year 6 class at Robinwood.

It has been a busy week in school for all classes, preparing our wonderful end of year 
assemblies.

We hope you all have a lovely weekend ahead of our last week of term.



GROWTH MINDSET STAR OF THE WEEK

Zachary – Rec

Bradley –Year 1

Zachary – Year 2

Hugo  – Year 3

Alanna  – Year 4

Tilly – Year 5

VALUES

Ellie - Rec

Archie – Year 1

Mazie – Year 2

Henry – Year 3

Emily & Jackson - Year 4

Niall – Year 5

Freya  – Year 5

Zachary  – Year 5



Recently the Reception class really enjoyed their occupational 
visit from Jude’s dad, who works as an Ecologist. He shared with 
us how he looks after bats and has to go around houses to check 
if there are any protected species before any building work 
commences. He talked about what was meant by protected 
species and the children named a few. He showed the children 
all the different type of equipment he uses, including a hi vis 
jacket, a hard helmet, an endoscope, and bat detectors, and 
demonstrated how this worked. We learned lots of bat facts, 
including how they are nocturnal and how they can fly in the 
dark, using echolocation. We talked about different species and 
what types of food they eat. They even got a have a look at a 
real life bat, a Pippistrell.



Whole School Target: 98%
Current Average Whole School Attendance: 96.7% 

Percentage of our pupils at 98% or above the school target: 41%

Please note that from September 2024, Government Legislation will change and the 
current 10-day rule before a fixed penalty is to move to 5 days. We will update our policy 
as and when we receive more information and inform you.

Attendance 



THE RAINBOW TEAM



AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

MONDAY

Field Games 
(Superstars)

Year 5 and Year 6 3.30 – 4.30pm

KS2 Lego Club Year 3, 4 , 5 & 6 3.30 – 4.30pm

TUESDAY

Sports Club 
(Superstars)

Year 4 3.30 – 4.30pm

KS1 Lego Club Year 1 & 2 3.15 – 4.15pm

WEDNESDAY

Sports Club 
(Superstars)

Year 2 3.15 – 4.15pm

Sewing Year 4, 5, 6 3.30pm – 4.30pm

THURSDAY

Sports Club 
(Superstars)

Year 3 3.30 – 4.30pm

Kidslingo Year 1, 2 & 3 3.30 - 4.30pm

FRIDAY

Sports Club 
(Superstars)

Year 1 NO SESSION ON FRIDAY 19/7/2024 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Event Date

Year 2 Swimming Thursdays

Rock Steady Concert Monday 15th July – 2pm

Year 1 & Year 2 Trip to Southport Eco Centre Tuesday 16th July

Year 1 & Year 2 End of Year Assembly Friday 19th July – 9.10am

School Closes For Summer Friday 19th July 

Year 6 Events

Year 6 School Production Thursday 18th July - 9.30am & 
1.30pm





St Peter’s C.E. Primary School
Birley Street
Newton-le-Willows
WA12 9UR
01744 678630 
stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
https://twitter.com/NLWStPeters
www.st-peters.st-helens.sch.uk

DINNER MONEY
If your child wishes to change their lunch preference please advise the office via email 

giving a week’s notice.  Payment is taken through the School Money Online Payment 

System.

UNIFORM
Uniform can be ordered direct from Touchline UK Liverpool Rd, Warrington,  WA5 1AE, 

01925 413777                            

sales@touchline-embroidery.com

We also have a small number of items on the School Money site under SHOP which you 

can pay for then contact school to arrange for them to be sent home with your child.

ABSENCE
When reporting on the absence line, can we politely request that you leave a brief 

description of your child’s illness rather than just saying they are unwell.  If your 

child has vomiting or diarrhoea please note that they should not return to school for a 

period of  48 hours after the last incident.  This is a local authority policy

Applications for Holiday Leave must be submitted to school at least 4 weeks in 

advance. Forms can be found on the school website or requested from the school office.  

In accordance with Government and Local Authority policy, holidays taken during term 

time will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances.

CHANGES
It is very important that if you change contact numbers, emails or addresses that you 

advise us as soon as possible.  Any changes must be sent into school via email.

Thank you
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